

January 16 saw art supporters from Covington and surrounding areas, including the man on the left who came all the way from Atlanta to see his old friend's work, enjoyed the opening reception for Southern Heartland Art Guild 's TINY ART SHOW exhibit, made up of tiny art with price points perfect for your next gift! The show runs through the end of February. .



Tiny 3D Art & Tiny Pottery

TINY ART SHOW

Sponsored by

சூ UnitedBank



Potter Rebecca Braswell with her creative carchuterie spread.



SHA's art students also entered art . Below "TINY BUILDINGS" by Audrey McGovern.



Left, Mary Vogel enjoys the guild exhibit. Mary has work displayed in the show.

Right, long time supporter Janet Brown.



Art Student Bryann with her "TINY ABSTRACT"













Janice, Bernadette & Monica

Lauren Baulkmon with her art. Lauren was a SHA scholarship recipient several years ago, and a recent graduate of SCAD.

Bill & Freda Canupp



Rebecca, Richard Brown, Janet, Susan & Kamden Ecker





Denis Vogel enjoys some food in the main gallery.